Announcement of Nakhon Chai Si Subdistrict Municipality
Subject : Policy of not accepting neither gifts nor profits performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Fiscal year 2024
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According to the cabinet resolution on 8 December 2020, which is in line with
the National Reformation Program’s Prevention and Suppression of Corruption and
Misconduct Section (revision): the reformation activity titled Creating Transparency in Thai
Bureaucracy with the first objective “All state agencies announce Policy of Not Accepting All
Kinds of Presents and Gifts from Performing Duties (No Gift Policy)”

In this regard, to drive reform activities according to the national reform plan
above. And in order to Create transparency within the agency Create values in performing
duties and should practice to be a culture of honesty. I, Mr.Kajondech Noppakoonchaikit,
Mayor of Nakhon Chai Si Subdistrict Municipality. As the highest executive of Nakhon Chai Si
Subdistrict Municipality | would like to announce a policy of not accepting neither gifts nor
profits performing duties (No Gift Policy) Fiscal year 2024 and would like to announce my
intentions. Officials and personnel of Nakhon Chai Si Subdistrict Municipality “Nakhon Chai Si
Subdistrict Municipality will be Agencies where all government officials in the agency will not
accept gifts and gifts of any kind before/while/after performing their duties. That will result in
corruption and misconduct. Both now and in the future.”

It is hereby announced and to adheres to all

This announcement is made on January 4,2024

(Mr.Kajondech Noppakoonchaikit)
Mayor of Nakhon Chai Si Subdistrict Municipality



